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July 22, 2021 

To 

The Member Secretary, 

Punjab Pollution Control Board (PPCB) 
Vatavaran Bhawan, Nabha Road, 
Patiala - 147 001 

Inspection of M/s Chopra Process, Bahadurke Road, Dyeing Complex, 
Ludhiana -Regd. 

Sub: 

Sir, 
It is to inform you that M/s Chopra Process, Bahadurke Road, Dyeing Complex, 

Ludhiana was inspected by a team of CPCB officials on 25.06.2021 to verify the 
compliance status of the industries under the special drive in catchment of River Sutlej 

within the jurisdiction of Punjab. As reported, the unit was discharging the effluent into 
15 MLD CETP for dyeing cluster of Bahadur Ke Road, Ludhiana. However, the consent 
granted is found silent in this regard and accordingly condition for compliance of 
discharge norms notified to the inlet of said CETP. 

In this context, it is requested to make necessary amendment in the consent order 

to incorporate proper discharge norms by the unit and send the ATR report to CPCB. 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

Yours faithfully, 

ole (P.K. Mishra) 
Additional Director & 

Divisional Head-IPC-III 

Copy to: 

The Regional Director 
Regional Directorate, CPCB 

Telephone 
49, 

For follow-up action please. 1. 

Second Floor 
Exchange, Sector 

Chandigarh 160047 

(P.K. Mishra) 
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